Membership Meeting
4-2-22
Kim read the minutes. Fred motioned to approve and Cindy P 2nd. Motion was carried.
Kim read the treasurer report. Fred P motioned to approve and Barb G 2nd. Motion carried.
Jim George went over the financials. He talked about the transition and that the 2022 budget needed to be approved. Last year was a bit of a mess trying to get everything transferred. Passwords etc. We are also in the works of the 2023 budget and will have it ready to vote on in July. Barb George motioned to accept the 2022 budget. Fred P 2nd motion carried.
We are making no profit on the propane. Price has increased. The new price for propane will be $3.75 a gallon at the park. To change companies we were told we would need to buy their tank at $8000. We will have Deanna contact Brian Osboune park member to see what his price is.
Last year we had about a $4000 income from store items. Expenses are rising along with minimum wage. Their will most likely be another small increase in the dues.
Kim talked about the pool. She has been in contact from a company called Diamond Quality out of Shoreline and they have given us a bid to fix the drains and replaster both pools. Cindy P asked if other parts of the pool were gone through and checked and Mark said it has all been check and is in good shape.  Kim asked for a $75,000 budget to fix pool plus check into resurfacing the deck of the pool as it is dangerous and slick. Cindy P made a motion to accept the $75,000 for the job, Fred 2nd and motion carried unanimously.  Brian checked on Diamond Quality and they have good reviews with no complaints.
Danny King brought up the zipline possibilities. Brian is going to do some investigating.
House #1 is getting some much needed repairs. Steve painted the inside and the floor has been torn up. It does need a new roof. We have one bid for $9500 and waiting on another.
Ray Capp has volunteered to work on the chainsaws for free. Thank you, Ray.
Pot holes will be fixed this spring. The roads need to be dragged while it’s wet.
Bathrooms are being opened as they are being cleaned. Water is on in the park. 
Firewood- Kim talked about the abundance we have and selling cords to the members. They are $200 a cord. The wood is still wet at this time.
Cords sold at the meeting are as follows:
Pat Bullo- 2 cords
Ray Capp- 1 cord
F-19- 1 cord
Randy F- 1 cord
Lundgren 1- cord
If interested please contact Deanna Courts. We may still have a few cords left to sell.
50th anniversary for the park- Lisa will take the lead and have some suggestions next meeting. Input is welcomed.
Jim motioned to adjourn the meeting and Kim 2nd. Motion carried.
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Kim Adams. WWP secretary






